
Things to look out for…
•	 Plane	Saver’s	AGM	to	be	held	at	Twickenham	Stadium	on	29th	

November	2019. Please save the date and look out for the formal 
invitations at the end of October.

•	 We	want	to	hear	from	you! Our Annual Membership survey is coming 
soon and we’re giving you the chance to give us feedback and voice your 
opinion on your experiences this past year.

•	 Look	out	for	upcoming	offers	starting on the 9th October to help our 
members have the best Festive Season. Get prepared for Christmas early 
with the help of Plane Saver!
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Plane Talk

Friends of Plane Saver supports 
Caribbean Confederation of 
Credit Unions

Money Matters

Direct Debit  
now available
It’s now easier than ever for family 
members to join Plane Saver. Family 
members can now deposit into their 
account via Direct Debit. Members 
will now benefit from increased 
payment security from the Direct Debit 
Guarantee.
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Member Quote

“I applied for a consolidation loan 
in mid-late December 2018 and my 
loan was approved within a week 
after the relevant checks were 
completed. Every interaction with the 
staff on the phone was very polite 
and helpful. The team explained 
scenarios for me which was also 
useful and the best part about the 
loan was that its payroll deduction 
and that I have a definite time frame 
to complete my payments. Once 
my loan was approved, I felt that I 
could trust Plane Saver because the 
process was simple and tailored to 
my financial needs. I have shared 
this experience with colleagues and 
have recommended Plane Saver as 
my preferred UK credit union choice.  
Thank you again.” 

Airline Industry Employee

Friends of Plane Saver, the charity that administers the members lottery for Plane 
Saver Credit Union has partnered with The Worldwide Foundation (the charity arm 
of World Council of Credit Unions).

To respond to natural disasters that are affecting credit unions and their members, 
Friends of Plane Saver has donated £3,000 as part of the Worldwide Foundation’s 
Project Storm Break initiative. This donation is going to directly help with the recent 
devastation left by Hurricane Dorian.

We’d like to thank all of our members who take part in the Friends of Plane Saver 
Lottery every month who make these donations possible. By continuing to 
contribute to Friends of Plane Saver, you have directly helped those who need 
emergency relief from Hurricane Dorian.

Member Number Prize Value

Member	12011	 1st	 £1,000
Member	13911	 2nd	 £500
Member	7546	 3rd	 £250
To play our lottery next month visit

www.friendsofplanesaver.co.uk
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